Good morning Wally & Jerry!

My name is Heather and I am a teacher at Cleary Mountain High School in Virginia.
I wanted to take a few minutes to write to you because my students and I found
your webpage, http://www.savetheptboatinc.com/links.htm , very helpful! We have
been using your resources as a reference for our History project on Maritime
History!

My student, Erika, has been using another page that was very helpful that she
brought to my attention:

"Historical and Educational Maritime Groups"”
http://www.thewaterpage.com/history-maritime.htm

I was wondering if you would mind adding it to your page! We both thought it
would be a perfect addition to your collection of resources and I know that Erika
would be delighted to see her suggestion up on your page!

I have also decided that Erika will be receiving bonus points on her next test
for her newly discovered resource so thanks so much for contributing to her
eduction! :) We look forward to hearing from you and thank you again!

Heather
heather.graham@cmufsd.org
Ext. 8675
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